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Franklin Street South Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Contract Modification
Details: The attached CDBG Contract Modification No. 1 extends the duration of the existing
$225,000 contract with Clark County for the improvements scheduled to be performed on NE
Franklin Street between NE 14th Avenue and NE 19th Avenue. The contract ending date will be
extended from May 31, 2016, to September 30, 2016, which will provide ample time for project
completion.
Presenter: Steve Wall, Public Works Director
Recommended Action: Staff recommends this item be placed on the May 16, 2016 Consent Agenda
for Council's consideration.
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